
June
Eighth
1920.

Dr. F. C. Harrison,
Principal Macdonald College, 
Ste. Anne de Bellevue, ue.

Dear Dr. Harrison:-

At Dr. Adams1 request I 
am enclosing herewith a copy of a letter 
received by him from the Secretary of the 
Canada-West Indes Conference, in reply to 
an invitation from Dr. Adams to the members 
of the -vest Indes C nference to visit MefGill 
University during their stay in Canada.

In his letter Dr. Adams in­
cluded Macdonald College.

YCurg very truly,

Principal's Secretary


